
An Update for Our Neighbors

GCT Deltaport Ship-to-Shore (STS) Crane Replacement Project

Dear Community,

We’re excited to share news about the upcoming delivery of six state-of-the-art STS cranes. This $170 million investment in modern, 

efficient equipment will enhance safety, improve operations, and maintain the competitiveness of Canada’s Pacific Gateway.

The first two new cranes will arrive in April 2025, with additional deliveries through 2027. The process will look similar to when we 

received new cranes in 2017. Designed to blend with our existing equipment, these new STS cranes are electric-powered, feature 

regenerative drives to reduce energy use, and include high-efficiency LED lighting to minimize glare.

What to Expect:

•	 Estimated Arrival: April 19, 2025

•	 Transport: The cranes will be transported pre-assembled by a specialized vessel and safely offloaded over approximately 10 days.

•	 Commissioning: Further on-site commissioning will take place for up to three months within the standard operating schedule.

•	 Location: GCT Deltaport, 2 Roberts Bank Way, Tsawwassen, BC

•	 Impacts: No significant impact on sound or lighting in the surrounding community is expected.

We are committed to minimizing disruptions and keeping our neighbors informed. If you have any questions or would like further 

information, please contact us:

Email: community@globalterminals.com

Phone: 604-267-5102

Online: globalterminals.com/about/projectupdates/DPSTSReplacement/


